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Department of Library and Information Sciences
Central University of Punjab

MINUTES OF THE MEETING

A meeting of the Board of Studies (BoS) was held online on May 24, 2021, at 4.00 p-m. The

following members attended the meeting:

Professor S.K.Bawa, Chairperson and HOD
Professor H.N.Prasad

Professor V.K.Anand

Professor Jagtar Singh

Prof. P K Mishra

Dr Raj Kumar

Dr Bhupinder Singh
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The Chairperson of the Board welcomed all members and presented the curriculum of PhD and

M.L.I.Sc. The members discussed the curriculum and recommended the following:

PhD PROGRAMME
The Board recommended the following:

I.  Removing the course “ICT, Library Automation, Digital Library and Metric Studies in
LIS (Practical)”.
II. A new course ‘E-Research Tools and Techniques’ is to be added.
III.  Removal of course ‘Extension Projects in LIS’ from the curriculum

MLISc PROGRAMME
The Board recommended the following for MLISc¢ Programme:

IV. Internship and Dissertation are to be offered in the 4" Semester.

V. Course “ICT and Networking Technology and Library Networks’ is to be removed from
the curriculum. A course ‘Research Data Management and Emerging Trends in LIS’
having credits 04 is to be added which was earlier “Emerging Trends in LIS” of Credits

02.
VI. A Course “Entrepreneurship in Library and Information Science” having credit 01 is to be
added..

VII.  The title of the Course “Information Literacy” is changed to “Information Literacy in
Library and Information Centres”.

VIII.  The title of the course Course “Preservation and Conservation of Library Material” is
changed to “Fundamentals of Preservation and Conservation of Library Materials”.
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IX. The title “Library Automation and Digital Library” is to be changed to “Library

Automation, Digital Libraries and Networking”
X.  The Course title “Overview of ICT, Digital Library and Library Automation” is to be

changed to Overview of ICT, Digital Libraries and Library Automation”
XI. A course on “Legal Information System” is to be offered in 3" Semester.

The members of the BoS appreciated the revision done by Dr Raj Kumar and other faculty

members. The Chairperson thanked all the members for their time and valuable inputs.
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